
From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
To: Mukes, Vickie J. (Fed); Kerman, Sara J. (Fed)
Cc: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: RE: FRN for Dustin"s Post-Quantum Crypto
Date: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 1:42:00 PM

I am pretty sure that we haven’t received anything from Melissa yet. Tomorrow, we will ask them
when Andy and I go to meet them.
Lily

From: Mukes, Vickie J. (Fed) 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 1:19 PM
To: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed) <sara.kerman@nist.gov>
Cc: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>; Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: RE: FRN for Dustin's Post-Quantum Crypto

Melissa will email Dustin or Lily. It’s on the 11th floor, now. If we don’t hear anything in 2 weeks we
can contact Melissa.
Vickie

From: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed) 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 1:14 PM
To: Mukes, Vickie J. (Fed) <vickie.mukes@nist.gov>
Cc: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: FRN for Dustin's Post-Quantum Crypto
Hey Vickie,
I understand there is a FRN notice, close to being published, for Dustin’s PQC project. Will you be the
person that receives the email from Melissa Lieberman that tells us when it will be up for public
inspection and actual publication date? Or is that Lily?

I am trying to find out what date it’s going to be out there to the public. THANKS!

Sara J. Kerman
NIST
301-975-4634
sara@nist.gov

mailto:lily.chen@nist.gov
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=bcd7326ac8c942e88e576236a20d5c0a-Vickie J. H
mailto:sara.kerman@nist.gov
mailto:dustin.moody@nist.gov
mailto:vickie.mukes@nist.gov
mailto:lily.chen@nist.gov
mailto:sara@nist.gov

